
All: 
 
We had a great turnout for the property owner meetings on Wednesday. The following is a quick 
update: 
 

 34 of the 41 properties had a representative that attended one of the two 
sessions.  

 THC staff had spoken to 2 of the 7 property owners not in attendance before the 
meeting 

 the 5 remaining property owners have signed a certified letter receipt of original 
package but did not attend 

 36 property owner questionnaires and right of entries received 

 15 on site appraisal appointments scheduled for 2/15 & 2/16  
 
We were able to gather a lot of information from the property owner meetings that will greatly 
assist us as we move through this pre-acquisition phase. 
 
Thanks to all of you for your assistance in making these meeting a success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wes 
 
 
Wesley K. Brock 
1755 N. Brown Rd. Suite 125 
Lawrenceville, GA 30043 
678-316-3053 
 
Email:  wbrock@thcinc.net 
Website:  www.thcinc.net 
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